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Our Newsletter started in 1988 at which time we produced two 

newsletters per year. Since 1990 we have produced four issues 

annually. It was designed to serve as a forum for members to share 

their experiences with the Essences, to give updated information on the 

Essences, details of future workshops and to provide discounts on 

selected products to members. 

 

The registration fee for overseas membership is $ 20.00 Australian per 

annum and subscriptions are renewable in September of each year. 

Past issues for the current year will be supplied if you join mid-year and 

a set of back issues (starting December 1999) is also available for $ 

Aus 74.00. We accept Mastercard and Visa if you supply us with the 

details cardholder number, name and expiry date. 
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